
Due by February 15, 2024

Your investment in the Augusta Area Chamber of Commerce may be tax deductible as an ordinary and 
necessary business expense. Investments paid to the chamber are not a charitable tax deduction for federal 
income tax purposes. The chamber is not a charity, but serves as an advocate organization for area businesses

Please complete and mail, with payment to:
Augusta Chamber

P.O. Box 471
Augusta, MT 59410

$45$95
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